
 
 

 

The Campbell United Methodist Women invite you to join them for 

the May program on Thursday, May 5, 2016, in the Fireside Room. 

 

 

“Liz and Melinda’s Excellent Adventure” 
 

 

 

Come and join us as we see & hear about the adventures of  

Liz Hasenberg and Melinda Knepp as they  

hiked the Pacific Crest Trail from  

April 14, 2015 to July 15, 2015. 

 

All are welcome! 
 

 

 

Business Meeting from 9:30 am – 10:30 am 

 

Coffee and Brunch from 10:30 am – 11:00 am 

 

Program begins at 11:00 am  


